
 

REAL FEDERACIÓN HÍPICA ESPAÑOLA 
Monte Esquinza 

28-3°izda 
28010 

Madrid 
  
By email: vgarcia@rfhe.com  

 
Lausanne, 4 July 2024 

 
 

Re: FEI Board Decision - FEI Jumping European Championship 2025 

 

Dear Secretary General, 

 

We are very pleased to confirm that the FEI Board has approved the allocation of the 

FEI Jumping European Championship 2025 to Casas Novas, La Coruña (ESP) on 16 – 

20 July 2025. 

 

The Host Agreement duly countersigned by the FEI representatives is attached. 

 

We would appreciate that this information remains confidential until the FEI press 

release confirming the allocation decision is sent out next week. 

 

We take this opportunity to thank you and Oxer Sport for your excellent collaboration 

on this project and we look forward to working with you to deliver a top class FEI 

European Championship. 

  

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Sabrina Ibáñez 
Secretary General 

 
 
c.c. Mr Todd Hinde, FEI Jumping Director 

  Ms Áine Power, FEI Deputy Legal Director 
  Mr Alvaro Arrieta Konyay, President, Oxer Sport 
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